From: Mrs. Van Parunak <agpl@att.net>
Sent: Tuesday, September 05, 2023 5:25 PM

To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>

Cc: H Van Dyke Parunak <<u>van@parunak.com</u>>

Subject: Evans Scholars

Dear Planning Commission,

We are both opposed to this proposal for the Evans Scholars: Request to increase occupancy from 65 to 85.

The meeting is to be Wednesday night, September 6. We will be out of town.

Our ideas are:

It would be adding more people, without adding beauty.

*We are in a single family area, and Evans Scholars are trying to gradually encroach on that provision.

*What is the required square footage per person for occupancy? They seem to be exceeding that limit.

*What accommodations are they making for parking?

Please let us know if you received this email.

With respect,

Van and Anita Parunak 1027 Ferdon Road 734-996-1384 Van@parunak.com agp1@att.net